
 

Issue 8 Vol. 4                  November 2023 

 
 
 
 

   

 

 

 You will find this bulletin and other useful information on our webpage http://stjohnfisher.lbpsb.qc.ca/ 

 

 

A note from the Principal 

 

As mentioned in the October bulletin, you 

will be receiving your child’s first report card on 

Friday, November 17th.  As well, please note parent-

teacher interviews will be scheduled online via the 

Mozaïk portal. An email will be sent soon 

explaining the procedure. If you do not have access 

to the internet, please advise the office.  
 

Our parent – teacher meetings will be conducted via 

Google Meet on the evening of Thursday, November 

23rd and the morning of Friday, November 24th. You 

will need to sign in for your appointed meeting at 

the time of your meeting and respect your allotted 

time for your child’s interviews.  
 

To better understand the evaluation and reporting 

process, parents are encouraged to visit our school 

website http://stjohnfisher.lbpsb.qc.ca/ 

and look for the evaluation icon under the 

administration section of the Jr. Campus. 
 

Updating your contact information and emergency 

phone numbers is very important in case of 

emergency like we have had this year. We must be 

able to reach someone at any given time.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Holiday Concert 
 

We are in the planning stages of our Holiday 

Concert. More information to come shortly but do 

reserve December 13th in your calendar (morning 

and afternoon presentations). No late afternoon 

presentation this year (both presentations will be 

during the day). Time to be confirmed! 

Remembrance Day  
 

We will have an assembly for Remembrance Day on 

November 9th. We will be respecting a minute of 

silence and a presentation of a child appropriate 

video pertaining to Remembrance Day will be 

viewed by all. Postal cards will be made and written 

by students and delivered to war veterans in the 

coming week.  

 

Punctuality is a priority 

Being on time sets the tone for the day. 

Please make every effort to model this great 

attribute to your child. Students arriving late at 

school must be signed in at the office. 

 
 

Calendar  
 

Nov. 15    Home & School meeting, 7:00PM @ Jr. 

Nov. 17    Ped day (daycare open) & Report cards 

                  available on Mozaik  

Nov. 18    Holiday Fair @ Senior campus  

                  Doors open at 10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Nov. 23    Parent-teacher interviews (evening) 

Nov. 24    Ped day. Parent-teacher interviews 

                  9:00 a.m. -12:00 p.m. 

Dec.  13    Governing Board via Zoom, 7:00PM 

 

Winter Wear 

 

Winter is fast approaching, or is it? Please make sure 

that your child is dressed appropriately for the 

weather. It is getting colder out there, and we do go 

outside to keep our students energized and active. 

Ensure your child has a change of clothes on hand! 
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S.E.E.D Program and Lunch News 

 

Please make sure that 

your children are 

dressed according to the 

weather. They may also need 

and extra pair of socks, and mittens in their school 

bags. In an emergency we do have a short supply of 

socks to lend out. Please return any clothing items 

borrowed from the daycare washed and returned 

in a bag labeled for daycare.  

The young entrepreneur program will begin this 

month. I can’t wait to see what ideas the SEED 

groups come up with. 
IMPORTANT REMINDERS!  

November Ped Days:  

In house ped day no activity:  Nov.17th, 2023 Deadline 

for registration Nov.1st,2023 4:30pm 

Cineplex Kirkland Trolls the movie: Nov.24th,2023 

Deadline for registration Nov.1st,2021 4:30pm 

 

Please note late registrations will not be accepted. 

Ped Day registration forms must be returned by 

email to shammock@lbpsb.qc.ca or given in 

directly at the daycare door to the educator on 

duty.  

There is a 24hour notice to be given if there will be 

a change in your attendance at daycare. We need 

to keep the routine, and safety of all our students 

in mind.  

Please verify your statements of account and pay 

any outstanding fees for the lunch and Daycare 

program before the 15th of each month. 

If you have any questions regarding the 

statements, please contact Sandi Hammock 

Daycare Technician 514-694-7144, or 

shammock@lbpsb.qc.ca. 

 

Have a fantastic month of November from all the 

daycare and lunch staff! 
���� 

 

 

 

 

Home and School News 

 

TCBY & Pizza Orders  

Forgot to order TCBY or pizza? No worries! You can 

order until the cut-off date and the morning after. 

A kind reminder that respecting cut-off dates 

allows our dedicated volunteers time to prepare 

for these events. 

 

Fundraisers 

- The Dieleman holiday catalog sale ends on 

November 10th. 

- BôSapin is available while supplies and time slots 

last. Act fast! Visit our website for shopping links 

and order codes. 

 

Holiday Fair 

 

Saturday, November 18th, from 10 AM to 3 PM 

At the Senior Campus 

 

Join us for a fun-filled day with 30+ Local Vendors, 

Raffle Prizes (including hockey tickets!), Bake Sale, 

Kids Activity Corner, Café (with drinks and snacks), 

Kids-Only Shopping Area (all items under $5). Grad 

TCBY Fundraiser, and new this year, a Diwali Room! 

Although most vendors will accept debit/credit 

cards, be sure to bring cash for everything listed 

above! 

Volunteers needed for the event day and bake 

sale. Sign up on our website. 

 

Next Meeting 

November 15, 7pm Jr. Campus & Google Meets.  

 

www.sjfhands.ca 
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